

Lotus Light Charity 357 East Hastings Street Vancouver, BC V6A 1P4

April 28, 2021

Dear Lotus Light Charity,

Carnegie Community Centre would like to thank Lotus Light Charity for the generous offer of facemasks during the COVID-19 pandemic.

With your generous donation, we have been able to distribute 3000 facemasks to our most vulnerable community members, many of who face multiple barriers including poverty, substance dependencies, mental health challenges and language. Many of our community members also face chronic health conditions that make them particularly vulnerable to COVID-19. The facemasks you provided help to protect them during the pandemic.

We have distributed the facemasks widely through our many programs, both at Carnegie Community Centre and Library, as well as our Oppenheimer Park roving coffee cart program. Community members have been very grateful to receive the masks.

Much gratitude to Lotus Light Charity's continued support for the community, not just during the pandemic, but also for the past many years.

With thoughtful community organizations like yourself working together, there is much hope of us getting through this pandemic safely.

Wishing everyone at Lotus Light Charity good health and safety at this time.

Thank you, Carnegie Community Centre